
 

Weekly Mail Drop 

31.03.23 

(Our weekly mail drop will continue to be sent out each Friday this year) 

 

I hope you have had a lovely week and you have a great Easter break.   

 

We have had such a busy and fun packed term with a huge amount of successes to celebrate 

including our recent P4, P4/5 and P5 performance of The Last Monster in Scotland; our choir’s 

annual performance; our additional Parent Consultations led by our children; our numerous trips 

and outings; this week’s visits to The Enchanted Forest in the woods and all the STEM work this 

involved; our Hockey, Cross Country and swimming events and so much more.  Our children have 

been so engaged in their learning and I want to bring this term to a close with recognition of 

this.  They are absolute stars and they continue to make us proud of them on a daily basis. 

 

************************************************* 

 

Every token counts …. 

During April our Nursery will be fundraising by collecting blue tokens in Tesco.  They did this 

about 5 years ago and from the funds secured they purchased our reading hut and sand hut in 

the garden; a set of waterproofs for every child; wellie boots for most children; gardening 

equipment and some smaller items.  If they are successful this year, they intend to use the 

funding to subsidize the end of year trip for our Nursery children.  Please support us by posting 

your blue tokens in our box each time you are in Tesco.  Thank you. 

 

Next week’s diary  

School closes today for two weeks.  We will return on Monday 17th April. 

 

The Nursery, P1 and P7 classes will be having their class photographs taken on Tuesday 18 April. 

Please ensure that P1 and P7 pupils are in school uniform. Thankyou. 

 

Please have a lovely holiday, everyone.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


